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Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

Back to School: Monday 8 January 2023 

We are looking forward to welcoming all students back to school on Monday. We ask that all students arrive on 
time to school. There is a free breakfast on offer for everyone from 8am. Students should arrive through the 
school gate by 8.20am ready for line-up at 8.25am.  

We would like to remind you once again of the school uniform expectations for all students: 

• Students must attend school every day wearing their blazer, tie and plain black footwear. 
• Students are not permitted to wear leggings to school. 
• Full details of our uniform expectations can be found on our Uniform page on the Academy website: 

bulwellacademy.org.uk/main/parents/uniform 

Back to school sees the return of our Attendance Rewards (see page 2). 
Every student with 100% Attendance in the first two weeks back will be 
entered into a prize draw to win a mountain bike! There is another chance to 
win at the end of January for everyone with 100% attendance or one missed 
day in January—the top prize is an iPad donated by Creative Education 
Trust! Plus we have the return of our 100 Club – every student who attends 
every day in January will be eligible for the 100 Club reward trip!  
 

We will also continue with our Fantastic Fridays when students receive their weekly 
paycheck of Bulwell Bucks, detailing the credits and debits they have received that week. 
Parents and carers will now be able to view their child’s credits and debits by signing up to 
the Family Portal. Login details will be sent this week, and you can find out more here: 
bulwellacademy.org.uk/sign-up-to-the-family-portal 

We will continue with our daily Forum where students will receive key messages. The first Forum of the term will 

focus on reminding students of our behaviour expectations and motivating students to strive for kindness always 

and excellent attitude to learning. Students will also be informed about new timings of the school day, which 

you can find below (along with next year’s term dates). Whilst lesson times and break times have changed, the 

start and end times of the day remain the same: bulwellacademy.org.uk/main/parents/the-school-day 

 

Bulwell Boost After-School Clubs all begin the first week back including our new 

Art Club on Wednesday which already has a waiting list. To sign your child up for 

any after-school clubs, please visit: bulwellacademy.org.uk/main/parents/term-

dates/after-school-timetable 

 

Looking forward to an excellent term! If you have any queries or require support, 

please email: enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Belshaw 

Principal 
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Email the Attendance Team: attendance@bulwellacademy.org.uk 
 
Find out more about Attendance support here: 

bulwellacademy.org.uk/main/parents/school-attendance 

mailto:attendance@bulwellacademy.org.uk
https://www.bulwellacademy.org.uk/main/parents/school-attendance

